
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
As always the coming weeks leading up to Christmas will be very busy! Please find 
below more information about events coming up this half term: 
 
Friday 22nd November  
Children to come in non-uniform with a donation of a bottle, chocolate item or 
Christmas food for our Christmas raffle hampers.  
 
Thursday 28th November 
School Pantomine – all children will enjoy a production of ‘Snow White’ by M&M 
Productions in the school hall. 
 
Thursday 5th December  
Christmas fayre day- start time 3.30pm including a visit to Santa and class 
enterprising.  
 
Tuesday 10th December  
Year 3 and Year 4 - Carol concert in the hall at 9.15am 
Year 5 and Year 6 – Carol concert in the hall at 2.15pm 
Further details regarding ticket allocation to follow. 
 
Wednesday 11th December  
9.15am Reception production in the school hall. Tickets not required. 
 
Thursday 12th December  
9.15am Year 1 and Year 2 production in the school hall. Further details regarding 
ticket allocation to follow.  
 
Christmas jumper day and school Christmas dinner.  
 
Disco after school £2 
Foundation and Key stage 1- 3-4pm 
Key stage 2- 4.15-5.15pm 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 16th December  
Christmas Craft session - Reception and Year 2 - 2.15pm – come along and join your 
child in creating some Christmas crafts and decorations! 
 
Tuesday 17th December  
Christmas Craft session – Year 1 - 2.15pm – come along and join your child in 
creating some Christmas crafts and decorations! 
 
Wednesday 18th December  
Christmas Craft sessions come along and join your child in creating some Christmas 
crafts and decorations! 
9-10am – Year 3 and Year 4 
2.15-3.15pm – Year 5 and Year 6 
 
Thursday 19th December 

Christmas party day – children may come to school in their party clothes! 

Friday 20th December  

School closes for the Christmas break and re-opens on Monday 6th January 2025. 

 

Yours faithfully   
 
 
 
Miss G Ackroyd  
Head teacher 
 

 


